
All aboard the new number 22
Lothian Buses has invested around £6 million in 25 new

buses which it is now using on the number 22 route spanning
the city from Leith to the Gyle.

There was a surprise guest on board when we went to see the
new buses last week!
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We had a chat with Managing Director Richard Hall about the
new environmentally friendly buses :
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